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AM/LH 
 
18 July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we enter the final week of the school year, I would like to thank everyone for their fantastic 
support over the course of the year. 
 
Sports Day 
 
Thanks to everyone for supporting Sports Day.  The children thoroughly enjoyed themselves 
across the whole morning.  Once all the points were totalled up, results were as follows: 
 
Early Years and KS1 - 
Bamburgh were the winners with Alnwick second, Dunstanburgh third and Warkworth fourth. 
 
KS2 - 
Dunstanburgh ran out winners with Warkworth second, Bamburgh third and Alnwick fourth. 
 
With all the scores combined: 
Overall winners -  Bamburgh with 1075 pts 
2nd -    Dunstanburgh with 1053 pts 
3rd -   Alnwick with 1030 pts 
4th -    Warkworth with 1023 pts 
 
Well done to Bamburgh House!! 
 
The main house cup is still being competed for.  House Points are added up each week and the 
trophy is awarded each week to the winning house.  Points are awarded to the House finishing 1st, 
2nd, 3rd and 4th each week in the annual House Competition.  As we enter the final week the 
competition stands as: 
 
Warkworth = 101 pts 
Dunstanburgh = 97 pts 
Bamburgh = 86 pts 
Alnwick = 77 pts 
 
Warkworth were last year’s winners – but as you can see it is very close this year. 
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Summer Activities 
 
Please find attached a flyer from the Northumberland Family Hub.  The flyer contains a lot of 
information about Summer Holiday activities available for children across the area. 
 
Summer Fair 
 
A huge thanks to everyone who supported the Summer Fair.  Altogether £1000 profit was raised 
which goes into the PTA’s funds to support school over the coming year. 
 
Statutory Testing and Assessments 
 
The Government have statutory testing points and assessment points throughout the primary 
school years.  These are 

• The end of Reception – The Early Years Profile 

• The end of Year 1 – National Phonics Screening 

• The end of Year 2 – End of Key Stage 1 

• The end of Year 4 – Multiplication Check 

• The end of Year 6 – Key Stage 2 SATs 
 
If your child is at one of these assessment points you will receive written confirmation of the 
assessment results by the end of Tuesday 18 July.  If you have any questions in relation to the 
assessments or results, please contact your child’s teacher in the first instance. 
 
Reminder for September - Ear Rings and Jewellery 
 
Please note that no jewellery (except a watch) may be worn at school.  If recently pierced ears 
need to remain open, plastic spacers should be worn rather than plasters or tape over the ear 
rings.  If you are unable to get plastic spacers, contact the school office who will be happy to 
provide some. 
 
Friday 21 July 2023 
 
School will close at 2pm on Friday 21 July 2023 and reopen to children on Tuesday 5 
September 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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